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Joe has been working in arts and education since 2007, and has organised and 

delivered projects throughout the UK. These include new arts festivals and individual 

shows, with a particular emphasis on improving access for young people in local 

communities.  

 

He has developed programmes for Higher Education that seek to improve access for 

communities and individuals with protected characteristics. In 2015, he joined the 

Education Department at Shakespeare’s Globe as Operations Manager.  

 

In this role, he helps the Education team to programme, facilitate and deliver their 

various projects. These range from Shakespeare productions specifically designed for 

young pupils, to literary festivals for whole families. 
 
 


